

PRACTICE TEST 067

Mark the letter sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. sportss B. develops C. roofs D. floods
2. A. great B. steak C. beach D. break

Mark the letter to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. important B. special C. generous D. favourite
4. A. persuade B. threaten C. conserve D. suggest

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

5. She's running slowly through the park. She's _____.
A. walking B. riding C. jogging D. driving
6. He can't buy that bicycle because he has _____ money.
A. a lot of B. much C. little D. few
7. Wearing uniforms helps poor students feel equal _____ others.
A. up B. on C. off D. to
8. Not many students know the _____ of learning English.
A. importance B. importantment C. important D. import
9. There are two temples and _____ of them are very old.
A. one B. all C. both D. each
10. After Mary _____ her degree, she intends to work in her father's company.
A. will finish B. is finishing C. finishes D. will have finished
11. Thousands of lives were saved _____ the scientists had warned them about the tsunami.
A. although B. however C. because D. therefore
12. No house in the village is _____ than mine.
A. more beautiful B. beautifuler C. beautiful D. as beautiful
13. Mary often drinks coffee in the evening, _____?
A. doesn't Jane B. does not she C. does she D. doesn't she
14. I wish Miss Brown _____ come here and stay with us next week.
A. should B. can C. would D. will

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

15. Anna: "Thank you very much." - Ba: "_____"
A. That's very kind of you. B. You're welcome.
C. Great! D. Well done!

16.- Mother: "Could you do me a favor?"

- Kate: "_____"
A. No, thanks. I'm fine. B. Yes, that's kind of you.
C. Yes, sure. D. Thanks. I'd love to.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

17. The whole village was wiped out in the bombing raids.

A. changed completely

B. cleaned well

C. destroyed completely

D. removed quickly

18. Mr. Parker grows maize on his farm.

A. rice

B. corn

C. vegetable

D. tree

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

19. We cannot clean up our polluted rivers and seas overnight.

A. cleared

B. purified

C. honored

D. respected

20. The boy on the soccer team were hungry after the game, so they went to eat pizza

A. bumpy

B. happy

C. starving

D. full

D. READING

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Agriculture is the world's most important industry. It provides us with almost all our food. It also (21)_____ materials for two other basic human needs – clothing and shelter. (22)_____, agriculture provides materials used in many industrial products, such as paints and medicines. About half of the world's workers are employed in agriculture – far more than in (23)_____ industry.

Agriculture is one of the world's oldest industries. It began about 10,000 years ago in the Middle East. By that time, certain Middle Eastern tribes had discovered how to grow plants from seeds and how to raise animals in captivity. Having mastered these skills, they could begin to practise agriculture. As agriculture developed and farm (24)_____ increased, fewer people were needed to produce food. The non farmers could then develop arts, crafts, trades and other activities of civilized life. Agriculture therefore not only greatly (25)_____ the food supply but also made civilization possible.

21. A. gives

B. supplies

C. brings

D. takes

22. A. However

B. Yet

C. In addition

D. Although

23. A. any other

B. others

C. some

D. the other

24. A. land

B. animals

C. output

D. houses

25. A. caused

B. added

C. provided

D. influenced

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

In the last 50 years, the media influence has grown widely with the advance of technology. First was the telegraph, then the newspaper, the radio, the television and now is the Internet. We live in a society that depends on information and communication to keep moving.

What we need to **be aware** is that most of our decisions, beliefs and values are based on what we know for a fact, our assumptions and our own experience. In our work we usually know what we have to do based on our experience and professional knowledge.

However, in our daily lives, we rely on the media to get the facts and figures about what is important and what we should be up to date with.

As a result, we have to put our **trust** on the media as an authority to give us the needed information. However, the influence of mass media on our life, work and society is so big that we should know how it really works to select the right pieces of information.

28. According to the passage, what is the most recent type of mass media?

- A. TV B. newspaper C. the Internet D. telegraph

29. In our work, what do we rely on in order to know what to do?

- A. experience B. authority C. study D. technology

30. What can be used to replaced “be aware” in the second paragraph?

- A. have B. understand C. depend D. consider

31. Which of the following is closest meaning to “trust” in the last paragraph?

- A. value B. belief C. assumption D. experience

32. In order to have the right information, we need to _____.

- A. understand how the mass media works B. make good decisions on the mass media
C. get the most current news and facts D. use our experience and professional knowledge

E. WRITING

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correcting in each of the following questions.

31. I wonder if you have ever visit my country because more and more tourists are coming now.

- A B C D

32. The film on television made us so boring that we went to bed early.

- A B C D

33. No matter what happens, he will not let me to borrow his computer.

- A B C D

34. Mr. Smith is an old customer and the honest man.

- A B C D

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer to indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions.

35. Jerry said, “I’m studying English a lot at the moment. ”

- A. Jerry said I am studying English a lot at the moment.
B. Jerry said he is studying English a lot at the moment.
C. Jerry said I was studying English a lot a moment.
D. Jerry said he was studying English a lot at the moment.

36. Our teacher always makes us do our homework before we leave the class.

- A. We are always made to do our homework before we leave the class by our teacher.
B. We are always made do our homework before we leave the class by our teacher.
C. We always are made to do our homework before we leave the class by our teacher.
D. We always are made do our homework before we leave the class by our teacher.

37. She felt sick. She tried to stay cheerful.

- A. Although her sickness, she tried to stay cheerful.
- B. Due to her sickness, she tried to stay cheerful.
- C. Despite her sickness, she tried to stay cheerful.
- D. Because her sickness, she tried to stay cheerful.

38. All the guests enjoyed themselves at the party apart from George.

- A. George was the only one who enjoyed himself at the party.
- B. George was the only one who didn't enjoy himself at the party.
- C. All the guests including George enjoyed themselves at the party.
- D. All the guests except George didn't enjoy themselves at the party.

39. They moved to this suburb in 1997.

- A. They lived in this suburb in 1997.
- B. They have moved to this suburb since 1997.
- C. They have lived in this suburb since 1997.
- D. They have lived in this suburb before.

40. This tea is too hot. I can't drink it.

- A. This tea is so hot that I can drink.
- B. This tea is such hot that I can't drink
- C. This tea is too hot for me to drink.
- D. This tea is too hot that I can't drink.